
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Cape Henlopen State Park 
Proposed Gordons Pond Trail Review 

The Division of Parks and Recreation, Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control, will conduct an Open House to review the proposed trail alignment linking the existing trail at Gordons Pond to the Walking Dunes Trail at Herring Point in Cape Henlopen State Park. The total length of trail improvements is approximately 1.9 miles. The Open House will be held Thursday, April 3, 2013 at the Lewes Public Library, 111 Adams Avenue, Lewes, DE.  Drop in between 4 and 7 p.m.   For more information contact:  Susan Moerschel at 302-739-9240  (Susan.Moerschel@state.de.us) or David Bartoo at 739-9243 (David.Bartoo@state.de.us).  
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